
Thursday 1st December  
Non Uniform Day

On Thursday 1st December  we will be having a Non Uniform Day. You 
can dress up in your favourite Christmas clothes or anything you like.  
In return we would love it if you could have a look through your 
cupboards and drawers for items suitable for a tombola prize that we 
can use for our tombola stall at our Christmas Fayre and Open Day on 
Saturday 3rd December.

Please bring any donations to school on Thursday 1st December.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Whittingham C of E PTA.


